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December 14, 2023

Trees Forever 

80 West 8th Avenue 

Marion, IA 52302 

Attn: Megan Schneider 

Re: Approval of City Forest Credits Carbon Planting Application 

Dear Megan, 

Thank you for submitting an application for City of Des Moines Urban Tree Planting 2023 as part of your 

ongoing Des Moines Carbon Program. I’m writing to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved 

your application dated December14, 2022. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

Morgan Anya
Project Manager, City Forest Credits 


